
 

 

WE SEEK, WE STRIVE, WE SOAR 

YISHUN SECONDARY SCHOOL 
4 Yishun Street 71, Singapore 768516 Tel: 68767129 Fax: 67557748 

 
 
 
 
 
25 April 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian 

 
RE: YSS ANNUAL CROSS-COUNTRY EVENT 
 
I refer to the “Letter to Parents/Guardian – End of Term 1” sent on 13 March.  As mentioned, the school will 

be hosting its annual cross-country on 23 May. This year, we are excited to provide our students with a 

learning experience within the Punggol Digital District. The details are as follows: 

 

Date:  23 May 2025 

Time:   8:00 – 11:00 am  

Venue:   Singapore Institute of Technology (SIT) – Punggol Campus  

    1 Punggol Coast Road, Singapore 828616 

 

Attire:  PE Attire (Class T-shirt and sports shoes are allowed) 

 

Students will be required to report directly to the SIT campus and have been briefed on how to travel to the 

venue.  A video guide has also been made available to the students. The SIT campus can be accessed by 

a 5-minute walk from the Punggol Coast MRT Station (NE18). 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to cordially invite you to join us in the day’s festivities as a spectator 

or as a runner in the 3km Staff & Parents’ Race along the scenic Punggol Promenade Nature Walk. You 

may access the following link to sign up for the Race. Kindly do so by latest 5 May: 

 

https://go.gov.sg/yss-x-country-2025-staff-parents-race  

 

We thank you for your support as we celebrate the end of the school semester. As this is a school event, 

students may only be absent with a valid reason. Students are required to report to the SIT campus 

regardless of the weather condition. In the event of wet weather, students will be dismissed from the venue. 

 

If you have any enquiries or should you want to take part in the staff and parents’ race, please contact Mr 

Suhairi Bin Samsudin at 6876 7129 (ext. 124).  

 

Thank you. 

 
Warm regards 

 

 
 

Mrs Regina Lee 

Principal 
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